
May 4, 2017

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING

 

  The Regular Meeting 
of the Board of Directors  

of the Palmdale Water District, 
scheduled for Wednesday,  
May 10, 2017, at 7:00 p.m.  

at the Palmdale Water District,  
2029 East Avenue Q, Palmdale, 

is hereby cancelled. 
 


